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COMMUNICATION WITH THE FINANCIAL CONTROLLERS 

In order to accomplish effective communication and receive the necessary feedback, in 
December 2004 the Central Harmonization Unit “Methodology of the Budgetary Control” required 
information about the financial controllers of First level spending units or the civil servants 
exercising these functions. 

This information about the financial controllers of the Republican budget's First level 
spending units has already been collected and processed. The Central Harmonization Unit 
“Methodology of the Budgetary Control” has prepared and sent to all municipalities letter insisting 
on information about their financial controllers. 

 
Enclosed: Letter-information about the financial controllers appointed to municipalities or 

the civil servants exercising these functions 
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